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First name: Arthur &amp;amp; Elaine

Last name: Kelton
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Comments: We are definitely opposed to the proposed "Golden Peak Expansion" as it has been presented. Our

main reason for this opposition is the existing intolerable traffic congestion at Gold Peak throughout the entire

winter, due to Ski Club Vail activities. Furthermore, we are concerned about the clearing of an additional 42 acres

on iconic Gold Peak. We would appreciate your consideration and attention to our concerns.

 

Sincerely,

Art &amp; Elaine Kelton


